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हजुर हरु लै यो इन्फोरे्मशन नेपाली र्मा चाहहन्छ भहन कृपा ओफ़्फ़िचे र्मा ठ हिनुस होला  

School Policy Reminder  

We would just like to remind you of our 

school policy regarding sickness and  

diarrhoea.  Your child must remain absent 

from school for 48 hours following the last 

bout of sickness or diarrhoea. 

Junior Leadership Team 

Mrs Wedgwood, St Chad's Trust CEO and 
LAC member, was very impressed by the work 
our Junior Leadership Team (JLT) is doing. 
She sent them a letter to congratulate them 
on all their hard work and how well they  
contribute to our school.   

Painted Classrooms 

During the half-term holiday last week, the 

Reception and Year 1 classrooms were 

painted.  This is thanks to 

a group of  volunteers 

from Amey.  Special 

thanks to Mrs Alves, a 

parent at this school, who arranged it all. 

As you can see from the photographs, they 

have done a fantastic job . 

Online Safety 

This week your free guide is about 

ΨMinecraftΩ - please see attached. 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Year 3 - the pupils in both  

classes achieved 100% attendance the last week of  

last half term!!  Special congratulations to class 3D—it 

was the second week in a row for them!  

 



Parents Evenings 

We are holding Parents Evenings on Monday 23 

March and Tuesday 24 March.  A letter has been 

sent home with each pupil this week to request an 

appointment.  Please complete and return the reply 

slip for each child by Monday 9 March. 

Catering News 

MotherΩs Day lunches will be served throughout the week commencing  

Monday 16 March - a letter has been sent home to each family  this week.  Please 

return the reply slip and make your payment via Parent Pay by Monday 2 March if 

you wish to order a lunch. 

We are oversubscribed for Monday, Wednesday and Friday and we have now added 

2 extra days - the following Monday and Tuesday (i.e. 23rd and 24th March).  If  

anyone has opted for 16th, 18th or 20th March and is able to do the 23rd or 24th  

instead, please contact the school as soon as possible - we would be most grateful.  

Failing this, we will have to draw names out of a hat .  Places will be  

confirmed by text message by the end of next week. 

 

Also, next Thursday 5 March, we are serving a special ΨHogwartsΩ themed 

menu to celebrate World Book Day - please find menu attached. 

MotherΩs Day Gift 

A letter has been 

emailed this week   

inviting the children to 

make a MotherΩs Day gift (for Mums/Nans/

Special person).  The cost is £1 per gift which 

must be sent to school in a named envelope 

no later than Monday 2 March.  The gifts will 

be made  

during lunchtimes in the ICT suite  

WORLD BOOK DAY reminder! 

The children can come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character next Thursday 5 March. 

 Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding/child protection  

concerns please contact the school to speak 

with a member of the schoolΩs Safeguarding 

Team: 

Miss Evans (Principal) 

Mrs Wright (Assistant Principal) 

Mrs Connor (Family Liaison Officer) 

Please be assured any information received will 

be treated in the strictest confidence. 


